
 

 

 

 November 7, 2011 

 

 

CERTIFIED MAIL 

RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

 

 

Manager 

Philadelphia Department of Public Health 

Environmental Health Services 

321 University Avenue 

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19104 

 

RE:

  

Notice of Submittal of Site Characterization/ 

Remedial Investigation Report/Cleanup Plan 

Area of Interest (AOI) 5 

Sunoco, Inc. (R&M) Philadelphia Refinery 

Philadelphia, Philadelphia County, Pennsylvania 

Langan Project No.: 2574601 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Notice is hereby given that Sunoco, Inc. (R&M) (Sunoco) is in the process of submitting a Site 

Characterization/Remedial Investigation Report/Cleanup Plan to the Pennsylvania Department 

of Environmental Protection for AOI 5 located at the Sunoco Philadelphia Refinery, Philadelphia, 

Philadelphia County, Pennsylvania.  The report indicates that the remediation planned will attain 

compliance with a combination of site-specific and the statewide health cleanup standards.  

This notice is made under the provision of the Land Recycling and Environmental Standards 

Act, the Act of May 19, 1995, P.L. #4, No. 2. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Langan Engineering and Environmental Services, Inc. 

 

 

  

 

Colleen Costello, P.G. 

Senior Principal 

 

 

cc: Jim Oppenheim, Sunoco 

 Kevin Dunleavy, Sunoco 
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Notification of Receipt  

of Site Characterization/Remedial Investigation Report/Cleanup Plan 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that Sunoco Inc. (R&M) (Sunoco) is in the process of submitting a Site 

Characterization/Remedial Investigation Report/Cleanup Plan to the Pennsylvania Department of 

Environmental Protection (PADEP), Southeast Regional Office for Area of Interest 5 (AOI 5) 

located at the Sunoco Philadelphia Refinery, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. Sunoco has indicated in 

the report that site characterization activities have been completed at AOI 5 in accordance with 

the Land Recycling and Environmental Remediation Standards Act and the 2004 Memorandum 

of Agreement between the PADEP and U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) (a.k.a., the 

PA One Cleanup Program).  This notice is made under the provision of the Land Recycling and 

Environmental Remediation Standards Act, the Act of May 19, 1995, P.L. #4, No. 2. 

 

 

 






